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FISCAL NOTE 

Senate Bill 95
Committee: State Governmental Affairs Sponsor: Senator April Weaver

Analyst: Jennifer Farish Date: 04/05/2023

Senate Bill 95 as reported by the Committee on State Governmental Affairs would (1) decrease
receipts to the State General Fund by an estimated $58,000 annually; and (2) correspondingly
distribute to the Alabama Association of Ambulance Services and the Alabama EMS
Association an estimated $29,000 annually, respectively, by revising the distribution of proceeds
of sales of distinctive motor vehicle license plates to emergency medical services providers, as
provided by this bill.


